
RTI 24-25-59 
The following has been released in response to a request for information relating to Future Potential Production 
Forest land. 

From: Hochman, Matthew 
Sent: Friday, 26 April 2024 3:00 PM 

To: Wittison, Sandy 
Subject: RE: Internal working 

Thanks, Sandy-will do 

From: Wittison, Sandy <Sandy.Wittison@dpac.tas.gov.au> 
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2024 9:59 AM 
To: Hochman, Matthew <Matthew.Hochman@dpac.tas.gov.au> 
Subject: Internal working 

Hey Mat, would you mind having a look at the 100 day plan (below) at the earliest. 

Can you please try to answer the questions raised here. 

And let me know if the timing suggestions will work. 

That will enable Jess and Charles and I to sort out a schedule. 
Can you come back to me please -doesn't need to be in writing- perhaps a call would be best. 
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